
Hello, 
 
My name is Tkeisha Wydro and I live in McMinnville, Oregon. Please create a nonpartisan, independent 
redistricting committee, similar to the one former SOS Dennis Richardson proposed, that would ensure a 
fair and transparent process and recognize the diverse voting populations in our state. I do not think it's 
fair for currently elected politicians to be able to pick and choose which populations to include in their 
districts.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tkeisha Wydro 
 


